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MOOSE—It’s all Connected! 

Moose Silhouette Dedication: 

   - see video in social quarters on 
the powerpoint it was fun for everyone!! 

A great day to be a Moose, Moosette! 

2nd 
Steak Night & 

Summer Drawing Night 

Saturday, Aug 19th 

Dozens of Prizes: TVs, 
Bottles, Electronics, etc. 

& $200 CASH 

WOTM Back-To-School &  

Moose Legion Committee Events! 

“V4”  

King Vets Visit    

Sept. 22nd 

Vets clothing drive  

 Gloves 

 Socks 

 Etc. 
Big Brothers/Sisters & 

Boys/Girls Club 
Fundraiser  Sept. 23rd! 

—————————————————————————- 

 & 3rd Summer Draw 

Thursday, August 31st       4:30 - 6:30 PM 
Meal 5 PM         Program to follow 
Free to volunteers    Guests $6.00 
Reservations by August  28th a must 
Tell a story of a fellow Moose/Moosettee  
in action at the Moose/in the Community! 

Building blocks of the 
moose; activities, fun 
and fellowship; this 

summer we have it all!   

Bring a container, you are 
going to want to buy 
some to take home!! 

Low Country  

Boil 

Moose Long Range Planning! 
Yes, we have always looked 
forward, now we would like your 
direct input.  Let’s talk about 
tomorrow and the next 10 years!  
What do we need to do, plan for!

  Monday Aug. 21st 5:30 



Call Sue Hintz (715)252-1126 or Ed Prokop (715)630-1111 regarding anyone in the Moose 
Family that is ill, injured, hospitalized, passes on or has an immediate family member 

pass on.  WE can do a Moose ritual service, or assist in a family gathering and/or meal. 

Call of the Moose 

Published monthly by : 
Stevens Point, Lodge 1572 Inc. 

1025 2nd St N. P.O. Box 284 
 

Bulk Postage paid  
  Stevens Point, WI 54481 

Phone 715-344-3224 
 

Published as part of annual dues.  
E-Mail:   spmoose1572@gmail.com 

Web Site:   www.moose1572.com 

Recuperat ing :  

Georgia Lutz 
Dan Ohlert 
Herb Herrer 

Harold Monien 
Fred LaRosa 
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 In Our 
Thoughts :  

Katie Ligenza 
Alfred Beaulieu 
Gayle Sandford 
Deloris Morford 

Rhody Mallek 

Board of Officers 

Governor …….…....……....Jim Gliniecki 
Jr. Past Governor…....Steve Hodgkins 
Jr. Governor….…………...Val Omernick 
Prelate………….……………......Ed Prokop 
Treasurer…..…....……Brandon Somers 
Administrator…..………....Mark Wanta 
1 Year Trustee……………………..Al Hintz 
2Year Trustee………..……Steve Brazalle 
3 Year Trustee….….Adam Waltenberg 
Sgt. At Arms…..….…....….Morrie Karch 
Inner/Outer Guard…......Dave Gervais 
Territory Manager….…..……      
Legion Ambassador….….……......Geno  

 

Robert Pliska 
(loss of Brother-In Law) 

Our Defending Circle  

was broken: 

 Maxine Galecki 
Charles Calkins 
Leonard Firkus  

John Mallek 

Well, summer is finally 
drawing down and the 
Brewers are still playing 
competitive ball, a few 
rough stretches.  Come to the social quarters for games and 
the “Packer-Dot”, also available for Badgers games (without 
food) and enjoy alongside your friends. 

Riverfront, although awhile ago, was a great success as well 
as the dedication event attended by the fabricators (Larsen 
recycling), most of the installers, our Queen, The YMCA to 
accept our donation to special Olympics as well as our 
Mayor, Mike Wiza and his wife.  Thanks to all the committee 
members and helpers. 

Also we have a great fall planned for you full of Moose and 
community activities.  Although some are regular, like the 
back-to-school and the 4th Volunteer Party many are new.  
We are beginning the planning of a dart tournament and an 
arm wresting event.  We have the last 3 summer drawings 
and Gov’s Steak Nights. 

In November we will be having another charcoal drawing 
and 3 returning entertainment nights between now and 
early December.  By the way, don’t forget to plan on 
attending the annual trip to Mooseheart on Dec. 2nd for the 
Treelighting and meet our kids that we care for.   

Attend the meeting on the 21st to help us plan our future. 
Always so much going on, like Dozynki on the 17th of Sept.  
stay informed, come to all the meetings, WOTM and LOOM.   

Join us every day!   Governor, Jim Gliniecki  



Dear Co-workers:  Kathy, thanks for the service you gave 
the chapter, you will be missed - stop in and visit regularly.  
Take care of our Gary!   Come to our meeting and meet 
Mary, our new recorder. 

Loretta is back doing our 2nd  Wednesday meals, stay tuned for all the great menus.  
We will be doing all the 4th Wednesdays also.  

We have a lot to plan for, fun and fundraisers; not to 
mention the future of our Lodge and Chapter.  Don’t 
miss the evening meeting on the 21st of August for 
our next 10 years of Kids, Seniors, Vets and 
Community service. 

Sally Worzella, New Senior Regent, (715)-341– 0715 

P 

A 
G 

E 
 

3 

2017-18 Officers Women of the Moose  

Chapter 311 

Senior Regent ………….……..…Sally Worzella  

Recorder ……………….…………..... Mary Kraft 

Treasurer ………...………..……...…Jackie Brod 

Junior Regent …………….……………Sue Hintz 

Jr. Graduate Regent ….…............Barb Buza  

During the Back-To-School events, also available: Police, Firefighters, 
Rambler Moose and Smokey Bear to inform kids about safety. 

The Moose  wants your Children/
Grandchildren prepared and 
safe! Make plans to be here. 

Special WOTM Meals 
All Welcome 

RSVP - Bring Friends 
All Meals 4:30 - 6:30   

 

 

Wednesday, Aug. 23rd   
 Taco Bar $6.75 AYCE! 

 

Wednesday, Sept. 13th    
$8 Ham Steak  

w/ scalloped Potatoes 
 

Wednesday, Sept. - 27th  
$4 Brat Plate 

 

Wednesday, Oct. - 11th  
$8 Harvest Dinner 

w/ Loretta's Desserts 
 

Suggested Donations: 
Backpacks  -  Pencils 
Pens  - Paper 
Glue  - Rulers 
Binders - Markers 
Erasers - Etc.  

Thanks go out to MADA for making our centennial celebration logos and embroidery  affordable.   

Thanks to LOWE’S  & BEST BUY for pricing consideration on many of the summer drawing bigger prizes. 



It is amazing how much 
paying Moose Dues can 
save you in a year! 

This was a rough summer, for me, it was way too 
hot.  We had a great time at the dedication.  It was 
a great day that was well attended.   

We now have many events in the commitment to 
be more involved in the community.  There is; Back to School this Thursday, the arm 
wrestling on the 23rd of Sept, A dart tournament and four performers doing a Juke Box 
Legend night in October.  November may see another Afternoon of Dinner and Dancing.  
Remember to always stay tuned to the power-point, newsletter and the web-site to keep up. 

The lodge will be adjusting prices for the fall to keep up with increasing costs of product, 
utilizes and general supplies.  Come in and use the new extended Wi-Fi capabilities to see the 
new Friday Fish Fry and Grill night menus to be introduced in September.  We will be reviewing 
them in the meetings on the 6th of September. 

The meeting on the 21st is very important for the long range success of the Lodge/Chapter. 

We need to be together or the Lodge simply won’t work forever on it’s own.   

      See you here,  Mark - Admin.,  Club Mgr. 
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Having a Wedding or Anniversary? 
 

Book a wedding or anniversary for special pricing under $25/person  

(tax & tip additional).  Valid on bookings made by 12/31/17.  See special contract.  
 - 2 meat dinner - Chicken + one  entrée with "homemade" stuffing and chicken soup 

 - linen on the head table, cake & gift tables,  champagne for bridal/anniversary couple! 

 -  cocktails through dinner service  - 2 types of tap beer / tap soda  
 -  bar rail mixers , limited service  -  $25 Brownies or hors d'oeuvres!  
 

We seat 350 (up to 400 w/ 2nd seating) . .   We have full service food & refreshments . . . 

      We have openings for your event . . .  We have fantastic wood dance floor . . . 
 

Your lodge is the most reasonably  priced in the area!  

Call Mark at 344-3224 to book your date. 

Centennial Committee 
The next Centennial Committee will be in September. This meeting 
is for both The Lodge and Chapter. We will be discussing fund 
raising ideas for another scholarship, the celebration dinners and 
decorations. This is OUR Centennial for our Lodge and Chapter, 
100 years is a big thing. 
We will be putting together fund raising committees. I would like 
to thank Jerry Rohlinger for the GREAT job he did on getting our 
Centennial Committee kicked off. Looking forward to a super 
turnout and some great fund raising ideas. 
 

Chairman, Centennial Committee Steve Hodgkins 

Clothing 

Drive 
through 

Sept 22nd 

King Vets 
Visit. 

Bring in  

donations 
by or after 

Labor Day 
weekend.  



The LOOM has  special   promotions for to continue 
the membership year strong, we need only 40  
apps/re-enrolls and 20 Sponsors. 

1) Sign new or former member (s). 

2) Have them enroll before 4/30. 

3) Earn a certificate (s). 

4) Have multiple chances to win cash and prizes. 

5) See  social quarters or call for details.   

6) Build the lodge, support                        
  Mooseheart/Moosehaven. 

7) Help us ALL win! & 

8) Get invited to the ‘18 preferred member party. 

HELP WANTED 

 Some Staff positions still 
available; refer someone, you 

may  get a reward! Come 
meet our new waitress and 

bartender! 

Moose Family 
Center 1572 

Phone: (715)344-3224 

Web Address: www.moose1572.com 

E-mail: spmoose1572@gmail.com 

We offer our members regular opportunities to become 
involved and encourage you to take a moment to let us 
know of your interest and availability for our annual events. 

We have many things happening: Childrens’ parties for 
Easter, return to school, Halloween and Christmas. 

Veterans’ visits and meals every 3 months & Semi-
annual breakfasts. 

A buffet fundraiser 2 weeks before Easter and early 
November, and a community dinner for Thanksgiving. 

Bingo - Specialty Meals - Special Events 

Please fill this out, or give to friend to fill out with an application:  
Name: ______________________ 

       Phone :  (______) _______-_______________ 

Event you would help with or wish to see: 

_______________________________________________________ 

 Moose Legion              

5th Wed.  
Aug. 30th 

 

Kabobs /Stir Fry $8 
Please RSVP    

 

 
$9 w/o rsvp 
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  4th Annual Summer  
“kids sponsorship” Drawings 

 2nd Draw Aug 19th  
$50 for the Pre-Purchase  

You get 2 entries for the this date, 
3 more for the 3rd, 5 more for the  

final night “grand prizes night” 
Each set of entries stay in for the  

subsequent draws. 



MOOSE FAMILY CENTER #1572 

Loyal Order of Moose 1572 
1025 2nd  Street N.  •  P.O. Box 284 

Stevens Point, WI 54481 

Non-Profit org. 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
Stevens Point 

WI 54481 
Permit No. 90 

 

 

Mailing Label Here 

Fun; Food & Fundraising for 

August 17th - Annual Back-To-School  August 19th - 2nd Summer Draw & Dinner 

August 30th - Legion 5th Wed. Meal  August 31st - V4 Volunteer Appreciation 

 Wed. Chicken, Fri. Fish & Sun. Breakfasts!! 

September 17th - Dozynki and Broasted Chicken 

September 22nd - King Vets Visit - clothing drive date 

September 23rd - Boys/Girls Club & Big Brothers/Sisters Arm Wrestling tournament 

V4 - Volunteer Appreciation Event 
Thursday, August 31st! 

 Self Serve Refreshments 4:30 - 6:30 

 Meal : 5 PM 
Take a look at your fellow moose, a special 

WOTM and LOOM member will be recognized by 
their peers, you get to decide! 


